

March 14, 2013

Jon Hirsch P.O. Box 801621 Aventura, FL 33280

Dear Mr. Hirsch,

Thank you very much for your generous in-kind donation of an autographed Tim Hardaway photograph and an autographed basketball, to be used as auction items at the Harbor Lights Gala, benefiting Children's Harbor, on Friday, March 15, 2013. Your contribution shows your passion for helping the community and the foster children and teens living at Children's Harbor.

Each year, Children's Harbor continues to advance its mission of providing therapeutic services to children and families in crisis, a safe and nurturing environment for children in foster care, and advocacy within the child welfare system. Through our Residential & Family Strengthening Programs, we have seen many lives changed for the better. With the help of donations from supporters such as you, we continue to grow as an organization.

We truly appreciate your generosity and we sincerely hope you continue to support Children's Harbor in the future. Thank you again!

Thank you for you help Jon!

Sincerely,

Jennifer Stewart

Director of Development

Children's Harbor, Inc.

P.S. Please retain this letter for tax purposes. Children's Harbor is a 501(c)(3) organization. Your donations are tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law. No goods and services were provided in exchange for this donation. IRS Regulations prohibit charitable organizations from establishing or affirming the value of non-cash contributions.

Annually, Children's Harbor publishes a list recognizing donors who gave to the organization in the previous year. This list may include you name. If you prefer to have your name left off this list, simply inform us of your wish to keep your gift anonymous. You may do this via email to listewart@childrensharbor.org, via telephone at 954-252-3072 ext. 210 or mail addressed to Children's Harbor's development department, 19425 SW 58th Manor, Pembroke Pines, FL 33332. Anonymous donors will receive no public recognition.